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National Statement, delivered by Ambassador Khalil Hashmi, Permanent Representative of Pakistan to the UN, during the 3rd UPR of Lebanon
(18 January 2021)

Mr. President,

Pakistan thanks the delegation of Lebanon for presentation of its 3rd UPR report. Despite grappling with financial, political and security challenges coupled-with huge refugees’ influx, we appreciate Lebanon’s commitment to comply with its international human rights obligations. The resilience of the Lebanese people is indeed commendable. 
We commend Lebanon’s legislative and administrative measures to implement UPR recommendations. The establishment of National Human Rights Commission, National Follow-up Mechanism and the Committee for the Prevention of Torture are noteworthy developments. Similarly, training of government functionaries on human rights issues including on women and children rights would augment national efforts to promote and protect human rights. 
We call for sustained international support in helping Lebanon to address the issues of poverty, unemployment, health and education. 
We would like to make the following recommendations:

· Further strengthen National Human Rights Commission including through provision of requisite resources.

· Continue to take steps to overcome socio-economic challenges 
I thank you.
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